
To: Harlem School District #122 Board Members
Dr. Yarbrough

From: Jacob Hubert, Director of Secondary Education

RE: Harlem School District IGA with RVC for Dual/Articulated Credit

Date: May 5, 2022

Harlem School District and Rock Valley College (RVC) have an intergovernmental agreement to allow
students from Harlem School District to enroll in dual and articulated credit courses at Harlem High
School that lead to both high school and college credits.  The renewal contract encompasses the following
changes:

1. Allow RVC chief academic officer or designee, in consultation with the Harlem superintendent or
designee, to conduct a course evaluation in alignment with RVC’s review and evaluation policies
and procedures.  The evaluation shall not impact the instructor’s performance evaluation under
the School Code..

2. RVC will share student evaluation and performance data with Harlem.  The information provided
by RVC  shall not impact the instructor’s performance evaluation under the School Code.

3. Harlem will share a GoogleSheet with a list of students who are taking dual and articulated credit
courses indicating which students have a 504 or IEP.  The accommodations for the student will be
indicated on the shared GoogleSheet.

4. Students with IEP’s and 504’s will receive access to the accommodations and aids included in
their plan.

5. Regular communication will be established about student progress, performance, and individual
needs of students with IEP’s and 504’s.

6. Each party identified within the agreement and the employees of the party shall maintain
confidentiality of all personally identifiable information concerning students enrolled in dual and
articulated credit courses.

I am requesting for approval of the intergovernmental agreement between the Harlem School District and
Rock Valley College for the Dual and Articulated Credit Program.


